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Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee <BCAAC@hughcullum.com>

Sent: 26 October 2015 13:59

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Subject: BCAAC comment - 2015/5325/P  - 73-74 Russell Square London WC1B 5BG 

Categories: Yellow Category

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee 
 
c/o Hugh Cullum Architects 
61B Judd Street 
London WC1H 9QT 
Tel 020 7383 7647 
Fax 020 7387 7645 
BCAAC@hughcullum.com 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Oluwaseyi, 

 

BCAAC comment - 2015/5325/P  - 73-74 Russell Square London WC1B 5BG  
 

The committee objects to this application.  The proposed glazing is not in keeping with the architectural 

style of the host building and has extremely large panes of glass and will look too open to the street. This is 

a particularly sensitive location being opposite the very fine facade of the Russell Hotel. We consider that it 

would be detrimental to the quality of the Conservation Area. 

 

We apologise for this late comment but hope that it can still be taken on board. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hugh Cullum 

 

Chairman - BCAAC 


